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UNITED STATESOh h NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

.....

August 4, 1982
,,

Mr. Richard C. Juneau
56 Howe Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Lewiston, ME 04240 TO F0IA-82-323

Dear Mr. Juneau:

This is in response to your undated letter, which requested, pursuant to
the Freedom of Information Act, information concerning Drs. Willhelm and
Eva Reich, Oranur, Orgone, Organon and D.O.R. (Deadly Orgone Radiation).

The NRC has not located any documents subject to your request.

Sincerely,

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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